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RELEASE IN 
PART B5 

From: 	 Rodriguez, Miguel E <RodriguezME@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Monday, October 10, 2011 12:07 PM 
To: 	 H; Adams, David S 
Subject: 	 Re: FTA calls 

I understand Webb was identified by USTR as having some concerns. But quite obviously they had bad intel. 

Thank you for placing the calls. 

	Original Message 	 

From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 12:01 PM 
To: Rodriguez, Miguel E; Adams, David S 
Subject: Re: FTA calls 

Just talked w Webb who is strongly in favor of all 3. So why did I call him? 

	Original Message 	 
From: Rodriguez, Miguel E [mailto:RodriguezME@state.gov]  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 11:55 AM 
To: H; Adams, David S <AdamsDS@state.gov> 
Subject: Re: FTA calls 

I haven't seen or heard those specific concerns, but I can work with Dave and our colleagues at USTR to identify them 
and get more details for you. 

	Original Message 	 
From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 11:52 AM 
To: Adams, David S; Rodriguez, Miguel E 
Subject: FTA calls 

I spoke w Jack Reed 

I haven't reached Webb yet. 
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